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Friday, May 23, 2014 
 
Re: Film Club One-Day Filming Event during the Half-Term Break 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As part of the making of their short film for the Cinematheque Francaise project, your son, as one of the boys 
from the Nautical Film Club, is now at the stage where they are working on their final film. The deadline for 
this is looming and it has been suggested that we work on this in an extra session at the London Nautical 
School on Friday  (30th May, 2014, 10:00am – 3:00pm) to allow a decent opportunity to make progress with 
the film with as much precision as possible. 
 
As with the rest of the programme, this is a voluntary effort and this letter is simply to inform you of the 
special circumstances of this week’s session. They will be supervised by Chris Waugh during this time, and 
the boys will need to bring lunch with them.  
 
If you have any queries about this weekend session, feel free to get in contact with me (even during the time) 
via the email waughc@nautical.lambeth.sch.uk. 
 
If you are interested in viewing the boys’ work, including drafts of scripts and rushes from the final film (as 
well as material from prior exercises), feel free to check their website at the address: 
http://filmclub.student.edutronic.net/ 
 
Also, we’d like to take this opportunity to confirm in advance the dates of 21-23 June for the Film Club trip to 
Edinburgh. Detailed information about this trip will be provided very soon. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Christopher Waugh 
 
 

 
BFI/London Nautical School Film Club 
 
I, ______________________ hereby give my permission for ______________________ to attend the 
BFI/London Nautical School Film Club extended session held at the BFI Southbank weekly on Friday 30 May 
from 10:00am to 3:00 pm. 
 
Signed: 
 


